
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
This communication is intended to update you on the following issues: 

 
1) Fall Start and Instruction Questions: The one clear and consistent understanding 

regarding schools opening is that school buildings and facilities are to remain closed 
through June 30, 2020, except for use by school-based daycare centers. At present 
there are no clear or consistent answers to what school will look like in September. We 
are working on plans to accommodate multiple instruction delivery models that may be 
recommended or required when school opens in the fall. Depending on pending county 
and state directives we are hoping to try some of these optional models during our July 
and August Summer School program. We will continue to communicate and inform 
students, parents, and staff as local, county, and state agencies provide guidance and 
answers to the health and safety issues that will guide our planning for the start of the 
2020/2021 school year. 

 
2) Materials Pickup and Drop Off Process: A plan is being finalized and will be 

communicated to students and parents next week regarding how chromebooks and 
I-pads will be collected for summer maintenance and repair. Information will also be 
provided regarding how personal possessions left in lockers, cubbies, and/or classrooms 
can be picked up from your students’ respective school building. Please watch for this 
communication on Tuesday, May 26th. 

 
3) Online/Virtual Learning Input - Staff Training: Survey input from students, 

parents/guardians, and staff have been an invaluable asset in determining what staff 
development we will be engaged with during the week of June 1st to 5th to help improve 
online learning. Thank you for sharing your thoughts and helping our staff improve our 
instruction and the process for online learning. 


